Help Wanted

The City of Columbus is looking for summer workers. Must be at least 16
years old. Summer employment is approximately June through August.
Applications and Job Description can be obtained during regular business
hours at City Hall — 408 E 1% Ave N. The summer employee will mostly
perform lawn care duties at the parks and cemetery but may also help in other
aspects of Public Works. Completed applications must be returned to City
Hall on or before 5:00PM, Wednesday, May 31, 2023. For further
information you may contact Scott Caton at (406) 322-4424. The starting
salary for the summer worker will be $14 - $16 per hour. The city of
Columbus is an E.O.E.




